
 
Precision Seafood Harvesting Programme Quarterly Progress report summary 
 
October to December 2014  
 
There were no incidents, accidents or injuries reported this year for PSH programme activities.  
 
Total expenditure for the quarter was within budget.  
 
The final draft for the standard methodology and experimental plan to validate survivability in 
juvenile snapper has been approved.  
 
Collection of standard method data to validate the survivability rates of juvenile snapper has 
begun. Survival rates in fish harvested using the MHS (modular harvest system) continue to 
track above the survival rates from commercial trawl harvests.  
 

 


